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Silver Rights Respecting School Visit: On Wednesday, Cheetwood had a Rights Respecting Schools Silver Inspection. We ‘virtually’
welcomed Sarah Hodgkinson who carried out a number of activities: Pupil Voice, Staff Voice and evidence gathering from around
the school. The School Council and our Rights Respecting Ambassadors clearly articulated all the positive changes that Rights
Respecting has made here at Cheetwood. We were bursting with pride at how well they presented their thoughts to the external
inspector. A big thank you goes to all the children involved: Mohammed Ali, Ward, Ateg, Ruqayyah, Eya, Rayyan, Maryam, Stevie,
Palak, Sama, Charlotte, Amani and Eesa.
We are thrilled to announce that Cheetwood is now a SILVER RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL. The report will be available on our
website early next week - https://cheetwood.manchester.sch.uk/rights-respecting-school-unicef/
Thank you also goes to our hard working Rights Respecting Staff Team: Miss Jamil, Miss Fisher and Miss Rogerson.

End of the week:
* Easter Bonnet Parade will take place on Thursday 28th March (children only). Children are to make these at home and bring
them to school on the day. Please see the letter sent from Mrs Clark for further information.
* Well done to the children who took part in the athletics competition. They were all fantastic role models for the school.

Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

Article 2 - No discrimination.
All children have all these rights, no matter who they are, where they live, what language they speak, what their
religion is, what they think, what they look like, regardless of gender or wealth, if they have a disability, and no
matter who their parents or families are or what their parents or families believe or do.
No child should be treated unfairly for any reason.
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Important information:
** Save the date** Eid fair will take place on Thursday 18th April. Please see Mrs Clark’s letter for further information.
* Own clothes day! Thursday 28th March. In return we ask that children bring in chocolate for our Chocolate Tombola which will
take place at the Eid Fair.
* Raffle tickets are now on sale after school every day outside of the KS2 school doors. Tickets are 50p a strip. If you would like to
be in with a chance of winning an Easter egg then please make sure you get your tickets before next Thursday.

Words of the week

steady Not moving or shaking

savouring To enjoy an experience as much as you can

https://cheetwood.manchester.sch.uk/rights-respecting-school-unicef/


Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 93.6% Year 2: 93.8%

Year 3: 85.9% Year 4: 94.5%

Year 5: 92.6% Year 6: 94.2%

Overall Attendance is 92.4%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Ariya & Zainab
Reception: Mayan, Jaskaran & Shahmeer
Year 1: Najeeb & Ruquiyah
Year 2: Suleiman & Remiyah
Year 3: Dara & Azra
Year 4: Sama & Abdimalik
Year 5: Rayyaan & Eya
Year 6: Mustafa & Sali

Fatima
Palak
Amandeep

Sportsmanship Reading Stats

Year 1: Johann & Manwi
Year 2: Assel & Marwan
Year 3: Yasin & Charlotte
Year 4: Aisha & Sani
Year 5: Sumayah & Haniya
Year 6: Ruqayyah

Year 1: 59%
Year 2: 61%
Year 3: 65%
Year 4: 62%
Year 5: 69%
Year 6: 83%

Rights Holder Award

Year 1: Charmin
Year 2: Heavenly
Year 3: Ujin

Year 4: Yasim
Year 5: Husnain
Year 6: Mohammed Ali
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